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I am testifying against bill LD 104. I do not believe this bill will benefit the medical 
community for many reason. One of the main reason is because testing has not shown
to prevent contamination in cannabis products on adult use which does mandate 
testing. Mandating testing would aslo add additional cost to small business/caregivers 
that are already struggling to compete with more corporate companies that can absorb 
the costs. It will also indirectly force growers to grow less variety in their spaces in 
order to minimize how many different batches they are required to test. There needs 
to be updates to the overall system and incentives for medical to test that won’t 
dramatically increase their overhead. Thank you for your time. 


